Keri O'Brien

From: hmoller@yahoo.com

Sent: Sunday, August 22, 2021 7:52 PM

To: City Clerk External E-Mail; city_hark@cityofkeywest-fl.gov
Subject: [EXTERNAL] HARC H2021-0035 314 Amelia Street

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

To HARC Board and to whom it may concern:

We reside at 306 Amelia Street and are concerned about the proposed development of an oversized excessively large
home scheduled for construction on 314 Amelia Street.

After looking at the drawings of the proposed building it appears to be non-conforming with the existing character of
homes on the street.

Please make sure the building is in character and in proportion with existing residences on the street which is, and was
the very reason HARC was created in order to protect the integrity of historic neighborhoods.

Hans Moller & Lisa Smith
306 Amelia St
Key West, FL 33040
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